
+Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 

 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail:  holytrinity83@outlook.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca 

 

Service Times for 

February 2 – February 9, 2020 

Sunday, February 2 

4th after Epiphany 

Presentation of the Lord 

 

  

Holy Communion (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 

Prayer & Praise 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

7:00 p.m.   

Thursday, February 6 Holy Communion  (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, February 9 

5th after Epiphany 

 

 

 

 

Holy Communion (BCP) 

Morning Prayer (BAS) 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

  

Malachi 3:1-4    - David Mercer    Psalm 84 - Garry Hayley 

Hebrews 2:14-18   - Marilyn Hillyard          Luke 2:22-40      - Terry Brown 

 

Welcome. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today. Please introduce 

yourself to our Greeters and Clergy and sign our guest book located in the foyer. If you 

require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one. 

 

Altar Guild Workshop.  A workshop for all Altar Guild members will be held in the 

church on Thursday, February 13, 2020 at 10:15a.m.  All members are encouraged to 

attend.  We are blessed to have Nora Penney leading this workshop. 

 
Corporate Communion and Breakfast.  Corporate Communion and breakfast for 

ACW and Altar Guild will be held on February 9 at 8:30 a.m.  Cost of breakfast is $7.  

All ladies are welcome.  Hope to see you there. 

 

Definition of ACW. All women who are members of Holy Trinity Anglican Church are 

also members of ACW (Anglican Church Woman). 

 

Prayer Ministry. During the Holy Eucharist Service this morning, a Prayer Team, 

Tammy & Gloria will be at the back of the church. Should you wish healing prayer 

for yourself or for another or to offer a prayer of thanksgiving, you are invited to 

come to the prayer station during Communion.  

 

Shrove Tuesday.   We are planning to do a Pancake Supper at the church this year on 

Shrove Tuesday, February 25.  Please stay tune for more details in the coming weeks. 

 

 Cancer Society Regional Impact Award.  The Regional Impact Award recipient is 

awarded to a volunteer chosen from the four Atlantic provinces.  Our very own Nancy 

Jackson has been awarded this award for 50 years of dedication in Volunteerism with the 

Cancer Society.  She, along with her family, will be honored with this award this 

Tuesday at the Lt. Governor’s house.  Congratulations Nancy from your Church Family. 

 

Festival of Praise. The Canadian Bible Society’s Festival of Praise is taking place at 

Holy Trinity Church this Tuesday, February 4 at 7:30 p.m. Admission is $5.  Tickets 

are available from Roy & Audrey Goulding, 489-5078 or can be purchased at the door. 

 

Holy Trinity Annual Meeting. The AGM will be held on Sunday, February 23 at 3 

p.m. The Rector asks that all reports be submitted by email to candlelady@live.ca by 

February 15, in preparation for the meeting. We hope that many members of the parish 

will come out for this very important meeting. 

 

Pastoral and Palliative Care Volunteer Online Training Program. Queen’s College 

Faculty of Theology is pleased to announce the launch of an online Certificate in Pastoral 

and Palliative Care Visitation for interested individuals.  There will be 8 sessions on 

Monday evenings from February 10 – March 30, 2020.  Cost is free.  For more 

information, email queens@mun.ca or call (709) 753-0116 or Rev Robin 631-0087. 

 

New Worship Schedule/Readers. Worship Schedule for January to May is available at 

the back of the church.  If you are currently a reader and would like to have a copy of the 

reading in advance, please forward your email address to Cathy at candlelady@live.ca.  

 

The Queen’s College Appeal is scheduled for next Sunday, February 09, 2020 in all 

Anglican parishes across the province.  Queen’s has provided education and training for 

over 600 clergy and many lay people for ministry and leadership in Newfoundland and 

Labrador, across Canada and around the world. Queen’s College provides theological 

education, pastoral skill training, and spiritual formation for people preparing for 

ordained and non-ordained ministries in the Church. There are full-time and part-time 

students enrolled in degree and non-degree programs on campus, on-line and by 

correspondence.  Queen’s College needs your financial support as it adjusts to current 

needs and modern technologies for education. The envelopes are available at the back of 

the church.  You can donate online at https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/16498 . Thank 

you for your support. 

 

Scent Free. Please remember that Holy Trinity is a scent-free church to enable 

everyone to worship and enjoy fellowship comfortably. Please do not wear 

perfume/aftershave or bring lilies into the church as some people are allergic to 

them. 
 

Greeters. Ron Antle, Bob Hiscock, Martha Beson, Audrey Bishop, and Sonia Cull 

 

Bulletin Items. Please give the necessary information to Cathy by Thursday. You may e-

mail candlelady@live.ca or call 489-0234 

 
 

mailto:holytrinity83@outlook.com
https://lectionary.library.vanderbilt.edu/texts.php?id=13#psalm_reading
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Closure of Steps on Beaumont Avenue. Due to snow clearing of Beaumont Ave, the 

steps from the parking lot to Beaumont Avenue will not be maintained during the winter.  

Therefore, the entrance off Beaumont will be open for your convenience. We appreciate 

your cooperation in this matter. Thank you. 

 

2020 Church Calendars.  Calendars are now available from Karen Brown.  Price $5.  

Contact number is 489-6490. 

 

Youth Group/Confirmation. Mondays at 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Youth Group will be 

at St. Alban’s Church beginning this Monday until the Spring. 

 

Bible Study. Bible Study tomorrow at 10 a.m. 

 

Choir Practices.  Choir practice today at 2 p.m.   

 

 
 

 

Each Day You Live 

Each day you live be grateful 

You are alive another day… 

Take time to gather flowers 

in abundance to give away. 

Give the flowers to the living 

we were taught long ago… 

Speak while they can hear you, 

if you love them tell them so. 

Seek no man out to slander 

or to ridicule his name… 

We all belong to Jesus and 

He loves each one the same. 

Do what you can for others, 

hear their distressful cry… 

God sees how we treat others, 

He knows when we pass them by. 

Never leave kind words unspoken, 

greet each one with a smile… 

Each day will grow brighter 

each day more worthwhile. 
Ranza Devereaux 

 

For this is the message which you have heard from the beginning, that we should love 
one another. 1 John 3:11 

 

 Presentation of our Lord Jesus Christ 

in the Temple 

 


